
 

Students of the Department of Accounting and Taxation of our Vocational School visited "4K Fikirler", 
established by women entrepreneurs. Our students were hosted by Edanur BÜLBÜL and Nida KÖPRÜLÜ, 
business partners. They exchanged views on women's entrepreneurship and the requirements of 
entrepreneurship. We would like to thank them for their interest in our students. 


